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Term 3, Week 9        Tuesday, 13th September, 2022 

Week 9 
Tuesday, 13th 
September 
LiƩle Learners 
Wednesday, 14th 
September 
LiƩle Learners 
Thursday, 15th 
September 
Year 3 TransiƟon  
9am—12 pm 
 
Week 10 
Tuesday, 20th 
September 
LiƩle Learners 
Wednesday, 21st  
September 
LiƩle Learners 
Carnivale 
Thursday, 22nd 
September 
Public Holiday 
Friday, 23rd 
September 
Assembly 2.30pm 
Last Day of Term 3 



Page 2 Tuesday, September 13   

From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 
  
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Wow! It is incredible to think we are now only 8 school days away from the end of the Term. This 
term has been jam packed with excursions, whole school events, and brilliant learning 
opportuniƟes which truly does show that life is returning to a somewhat pre‐Covid normal. This 
was highlighted with last week’s Stage 3 major excursion to Bendigo and Ballarat.  From the 
stories I have heard it was a brilliant excursion!  A huge thank you must go to all staff members 
who gave up Ɵme from their own families to provide this amazing opportunity for our students. 
  
Last week we were also able to celebrate and recognise our school support staff right across the 
school from the amazing Office staff to our Learning Support Officers and incredible ground staff. 
These people are the reason our school runs smoothly every day and we say thank you once 
again!!! 
                                                                                             
Next week we will celebrate a huge whole school event with Carnivale on Wednesday. Each and 
every class has been working very hard on their country of study finding authenƟc curriculum 
links that engage the students while learning about the amazing world around us. We hope that 
we can see many of our community visit during this event to share in the learning of our students. 
  
Over the coming weeks we will have a range of notes coming home in regard to whole school 
events and end of year acƟviƟes. We will try and communicate these across the many plaƞorms 
but please regularly check your child’s bag to ensure that nothing is missed or forgoƩen. 
  
With schools now open for business and many visitors coming and going throughout the day it is 
important that when you visit the school you sign in through the Front Office. This allows us to 
keep everyone, including our visitors, safe. Thankyou in advance for your cooperaƟon with this. 
 
Finally, Brax Ivanoff played some high quality Golf and finished mid field at the NSWPSSA Golf 
Championships. This is a huge achievement. CongratulaƟons Brax! We are very proud of your 
effort. 
 
Enjoy the week, 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 
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Congratulations to these lucky 
students who returned their signed 
family details form on time and were 
drawn out to win a canteen voucher!  
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You are invited to join us for Carnivale, an amazing cross cultural experience for all our 
students. Each class has been focusing on a different country of study, exploring the culture 
and food of the region.  
Join us for classroom tours around the world at 9.45am followed by taste testing the 
delights of each country in the COLA at 11.30am until 12.30pm. 
Please call into the Front Office to collect your passport for stamping as you visit each 
country. 
 

WHEN: Wednesday 21st September 
TIME: 9.45am – Tour around the world 

11.30am – Taste testing 
WHERE: Narrandera Public School 

All welcome! 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 
school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 
02 6959 2091 

For all your family health care needs 


